Suggested draft letter/email


[bookmark: _GoBack]I wish to support the application for floodlights at Sheen Lawn Tennis and Squash Club. The Club wants to provide a full coaching programme for children in the autumn and winter months and as it is dark after school, this can only happen if there are additional floodlit courts available. It also wants to offer the members who work during the week the chance to play after work in the autumn and winter. The limited opportunities for winter play result in members moving to clubs that can offer this and our membership numbers have declined. I want our Club to have a successful future and we need to develop our facilities to ensure our long -term viability.
Richmond upon Thames is committed to providing more opportunities for residents to be active and healthy. This scheme allow working adults and young people to play tennis in Sheen at a time of year when they are currently unable to do so. 
I hope the application is successful and would like my views to be taken into account when the proposal is considered.

Yours 


